

## **The Actuarial Profession**

## making financial sense of the future

Ms M Kerr Financial Reporting Council 5<sup>th</sup> Floor, Aldwych House 71-91 Aldwych London WC2B 4HN

Dear 16 Kerr

30 October 2009

Reference: PM/KC

Louder than Words (in short)

I write to offer a brief personal comment, principally from the perspective of a regulator, on one aspect of this Consultation paper.

I warmly welcome and endorse the thrust of the paper. As a user as well as approver (as a Board member) of company reports, any effort to make them more useful and accessible is very welcome.

My comment concerns the four principles for less complex regulation of reporting set out in the first sections of the paper. These appear very much to mirror the five principles of better regulation. So your suggested 4 principles are:-

- Targeted
- Proportionate
- Coordinated
- Clear

The better regulation principles, as you will know well, are:

- Transparency
- Accountability
- Proportionality
- Consistency
- Targeting

**Faculty of Actuaries** 

Maclaurin House 18 Dublin Street Edinburgh EH1 3PP Tel: +44 (0)131 240 1300 Fax: +44 (0)131 240 1313 e-mail: faculty@actuaries.org.uk www.actuaries.org.uk Institute of Actuaries

Staple Inn Hall High Holborn London WC1V 7QJ Tel: +44 (0)20 7632 2100 Fax: +44 (0)20 7632 2111 e-mail: institute@actuaries.org.uk www.actuaries.org.uk Institute of Actuaries

Napier House 4 Worcester Street Oxford OX1 2AW Tel: +44 (0)1865 268200 Fax: +44 (0)1865 268211 e-mail: institute@actuaries.org.uk www.actuaries.org.uk Ms M Kerr Financial Reporting Council

30 October 2009

From the point of view of a regulator, it would be helpful if we could achieve some consistency in the way such principles are listed and presented, or at least if the link could be made between different expressions of these core principles. It would then become easier for all regulators to aspire to the coordinated and consistent approach we all seek.

I offer this thought for your consideration.

Sir Philip Mawer

Chairman, Professional Regulation Executive Committee

please reply to the Faculty, Edinburgh